United Nations Development Programme

Global Environment Facility



2 October 2002

Dear Mr. El-Ashry,

Subject: Wind Power Development Project in the People's Republic of China

I am pleased to attach herewith the above mentioned project brief. The brief was approved through the GEF Executive Council Meeting in November 2000.

As per paragraph 29 and 30 of the GEF Project Cycle, we are submitting this project document for circulation to the members of the GEF Executive Council and, subsequently, for your final endorsement.

Thank you in advance for expediting the review and approval of this project.

Yours sincerely,

Frank Pinto Executive Coordinator

Mr. Mohammed El-Ashry Chief Executive Officer and Chairman Global Environment Facility Room G6005 1776 G Street Washington D.C. 20433

Nun regards,